
Class Blogs: to 

facilitate the 

learning process, 

we regularly 

post learning 

materials online. 

The content of 

the Class Blogs 

will enable 

parents to 

support their 

child at home. 

Our book, this half term, is the adventure packed Wolf Brother. We will 
continue to develop our writing skills by exploring the use of direct 

speech, modal verbs, tenses and adverbs. This will help us create diary 
entries based on Torak (the main character in Wolf Brother). In addition to 

this, we will be looking at Talking Turkeys by Benjamin Zephaniah and 
using this as a basis for developing our poetry skills. Follow the link to take 
a look at this poem https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-1DKCaR9OzQ. 
Our spellings will look at different prefixes and suffixes and these will be 

posted each week on our Class Blog. 

We will begin this half term by exploring statistics. We will complete, read 
and interpret information in tables including timetables. In addition to 
solving comparison, sum and difference problems using information 

presented in a line graph. Children will begin building on their times tables 
knowledge and will find multiples of whole numbers. Children will build 

multiples of a number using concrete and pictorial representations e.g. in 
an array. Finally we will be using our enhancned multiplication knowledge 

to explore perimeter and area. 

Children will learn about the properties and changes of a variety of 
materials. They will organise materials in to categories based on their 

properties. Children will also have the opportunity to conduct 
experiments to investigate reversible and irreversible changes.

In PHSE, children will learn about identity, society and equality. They will 
explore how stereotypes, discrimination and prejudice (including tackling 
homophobia) can make people feel. Our topic this half term will continue 

to be Stone Age to Iron Age. The children will explore how human and 
physical features affect land use. They will also investigate how some of 

these aspects have changed over time. This will provide inspiration for our
Art project where pupils will create their own cave paintings using printing 

techniques and stencils. Computing will focus on developing children's 
coding skills by setting IF conditions for movements and specifying types 

of rotation by giving the number of degrees. 

Children will begin learning about the 
Bronze Age and Iron Age. To enhance this 

experience they will be visiting the Iron 
Age roundhouses at Herd Farm. 

www.iveson-primary.co.uk/year5blog 
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